Parenting With Scripture A Topical Guide For
Teachable Moments Kara G Durbin
Eventually, you will unquestionably discover a supplementary experience and
realization by spending more cash. nevertheless when? get you put up with
that you require to acquire those all needs in imitation of having
significantly cash? Why dont you try to get something basic in the beginning?
Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even more concerning the
globe, experience, some places, taking into consideration history, amusement,
and a lot more?
It is your completely own epoch to play reviewing habit. among guides you
could enjoy now is Parenting With Scripture A Topical Guide For Teachable
Moments Kara G Durbin below.

Parenting Without Guilt Charles C.
Larson, Ph.d. 2014-04-01 There are
times when what a youngster does or
says is absolutely baffling to mom or
dad. How can 15-year-old Sarah spend
hours prepping her hair and not give
one second to cleaning her room?
Likewise, what's wrong with 10-yearold Mark who knows he shouldn't bully
his little brother but does so
anyway? Certainly parents want
answers, and no one is surprised when
a parent falls back on interrogating
a child or teen with repeated “Why?”
or “What were you thinking?”
questions.Unfortunately, searching
for the reasons children behave as
they do by asking the ubiquitous
“Why?” is ultimately unsuccessful
and, frankly, irrelevant. “I don't
know,” “Because,” or “I wasn't
thinking,” is the usual child
response, resulting in frustrated
parents and youngsters who feel
embarrassed, stupid or annoyed.Drs.
Charles C. Larson and John B.
Dockstader, each with more than
thirty years of experience working
with parents and youngsters, advise
parents to step back from situations
such as those described and offer,
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instead, techniques for evaluating
and solving family problems without
needing to know “Why?”. The authors
counsel parents how to determine if a
problem exists, who owns the problem
and who is best equipped to solve it.
Numerous real-life examples are
presented to illustrate the problemsolving process and solutions.In
Parenting Without Guilt, parents
learn not only to solve family
problems, but also why the challenges
parents and youngsters face today are
more demanding than ever before. In
addition, parents are guided through
each stage of child development, from
birth to young adulthood, with
attention to typical problems any
parent may anticipate. Resources that
parents can use to help them resolve
family discords are discussed, to
include working with educators,
clergy, pediatricians, private
practitioners and others.With
compassion, humor and wisdom gained
through practical experience, Drs.
Larson and Dockstader offer
information and advice that provides
any parent with the skills to raise
successful children without guilt,
anxiety or distress.
How To Raise Your Children Godly
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Arlene Stanford 2021-05-21 As
Christian parents we would like to be
sure of our children's responses when
we're not around. We'd love to be
confident they will make godly
choices in any situation-now and in
the future. But is that too much to
hope for? In this Biblical Parenting
Tips book, you will discover: Acknowledgements - Launching A Legacy
- The Six Purposes - Purpose #1: The
Marriage Union - Purpose #2:
Authority - Purpose #3: Discipline Purpose #4: Ownership - Purpose #5:
Social Development - Purpose #6:
Rewards - And so much more! Do not
miss this chance and buy this book
today!
Your Special Gift Carol McCormick
2012-01-09 Having “the talk” can
sometimes be an awkward experience
for both parent and child. Even so, I
didn’t want to wait until my
children’s hormones kicked in, and I
didn’t want to be caught off guard
when they had questions, but most of
all, I didn’t want them growing up
with misconceptions concerning sex. I
wanted my children to be informed
about the facts of life, yet without
being too sexually explicit in the
process, because some of the facts
weren’t good such as pornography,
diseases, and predators, but these
subjects needed to be addressed as
well. As a result, I told them what I
have written in Your Special Gift, by
using the analogy of a gift, a lock,
and a key to define commonly used
sexual terms, and to caution them
about possible consequences, and to
warn them of potential predators. I
also used Scripture as the basis of
defining true love. The simplicity of
the gift analogy opens the door of
communication between parent and
child in an effective
straightforward, and yet sensitive
way, so that any question concerning
sex can be answered by using this
method. Your Special Gift is wellparenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

suited for children in the 8-to-12
year-old range.
Parenting Valerie Weidemann 1996 The
Life Application Bible Topical
Studies encourage readers to take
their understanding of God's word and
put it into action! Featured topics
are important and relevant for
today.Complete with application
notes, thought provoking questions,
and relevant Scripture passages, the
"Life Application Bible Topical
Studies" are perfect for group
leaders, teachers, or anyone looking
for spiritual insight on today's
important issues.-- Each Bible study
guide contains six lessons on the
featured topic.-- Key Bible verses
are presented in three different
versions of the Bible (King James
Version, New International Version,
and New Living Translation) so
readers can choose which translation
they want to use, or compare and
contrast different texts.-- Each
lesson includes two topic-related
questions designed to stimulate
discussion, a study section
containing three sets of verses,
application notes, and questions on
the featured topic, a summary review
section, and additional material to
extend the lesson or provide
alternatives to the study section
material.-- Discussion questions help
readers think about practical ways to
apply the truth of the Bible to
everyday life.
Bible Promises for Parents of
Children with Special Needs Amy E.
Mason 2017-04-18 As the parent of a
child with special needs, does your
heart ache with questions, confusion,
or discouragement? Do you ever feel
that you have no margin in your
emotional reserves or sense a gaping
need for encouragement, rest, and
refreshment? Caring for someone with
autism, Down syndrome, ADHD,
emotional or behavioral disorders, or
physical disabilities can be all2/11
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consuming. Bible Promises for Parents
of Children with Special Needs can
help you claim God’s promises for
your everyday life. You’ll become
more aware of God’s passion for you
and your child through this handy
guide that speaks directly to the
unique journey of special needs
parenting. These promises are for
your comfort. Claim them as your own.
Pray them over your family and over
your children. Let them guide you
into the presence of Jesus and the
security that only he can provide.
Exploring the Bible David Murray
2018-09-28 God has given us an
immeasurable gift--his very words,
recorded in the Bible for us to read.
Structured reading plans provide a
great way to read through the whole
Bible, but they're usually not
designed with kids in mind. In
Exploring the Bible: A Bible Reading
Plan for Kids, David Murray presents
a simplified way to read the Bible by
offering younger readers a plan
tailored just for them. His 365-day
plan guides children through key
passages from Genesis to Revelation,
helping them see and appreciate the
big-picture storyline of the Bible.
Each passage is also followed by a
question to answer or a verse to
write out, as well as space to write
out a prayer--encouraging interaction
with the text. This book will instill
in children the habit of being in
direct contact with God's Word each
day, equipping the next generation by
laying the groundwork for a lifetime
of Bible reading.
Age of Opportunity Paul David Tripp
2001 Teenage hassles that disrupt
parents? lives? Or prime
opportunities to connect with, listen
to, and nurture our kids? Paul Tripp
uncovers the heart issues affecting
parents and their teenagers during
the often chaotic adolescent years.
With wit, wisdom, humility, and
compassion, he shows parents how to
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

seize the countless opportunities to
deepen communication, learn, and grow
with their teenagers.
Proverbs for Parenting Barbara Decker
2017-06-30 A topical listing of
proverbs from the Bible - King James
Version
The Gospels and Acts Book 2 Bible
Copyworks 2017-02-15 The Gospels and
Acts are composed of writings from
St. Matthew, St. Mark, St. Luke, St.
John and the Book of Acts. The
purpose of which is to give you the
spiritual lens that will enable you
to see clearly what you fail to see
using your physical lens. As you read
this collection, try to see the three
spiritual themes to it. Get a copy
today.
The Lifegiving Parent Experience
Sally Clarkson 2018-05-01 This
companion resource to The Lifegiving
Parent is intended for use as a Bible
study and discussion guide in
conjunction with the core book. Each
chapter begins with a “Lifegiving
Parent Moment” narrative with probing
questions, then moves into a study of
relevant scriptures and discussion of
the lifegiving parent principle, and
concludes with prayer suggestions.
The book and guide together make a
great 10-week study of how to become
a lifegiving parent for your
children.
Parenting Teenage Boys Sebastian
Jones 2017-08-03 "Parenting Teenage
Boys" Let's talk about how you can
form a bond with your teenage son by
establishing boundaries and gaining
mutual respect, in this essential
guide for parents of teenage boys.
Sometimes, it's hard to have a line
of communication with your teenage
son and this book can help you learn
how to listen to his needs. This is
an essential guide for parents of
teenage boys. Parenting is never
easy, but teenage boys present
special challenges that must be
prepared for prior to adolescence and
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then met with sensitivity and a
strong motivation to build up and not
tear down. Your teen boy is
struggling with his identity and his
place in the world. You're his guide.
Parents are not pulling their sons
into the adult world - they're
guiding them towards it, with a
steady, patient and observant hand.
Parenting Richard Patterson Jr.
2006-07-14 In this nine-session
LifeGuide® Bible Study, Richard
Patterson Jr. helps you study the
qualities of parenting and the
practice of Christian parenting. He
addresses nine parenting challenges
that point us directly to time-tested
truth from Scripture that helps us
raise our children with wisdom and
joy.
Triggers Study Guide Amber Lia
2016-08-15 You've seen a need for
change in your life and you're ready
to embark on the journey away from
reactionary, quick-tempered
parenting. But the path ahead can
seem daunting and lonely without a
guide or friend to walk with you.
That's why authors, Amber Lia and
Wendy Speake have created this indepth study guide to accompany their
book, Triggers: Exchanging Parents'
Angry Reactions for Gentle Biblical
Responses. Perfect for individual
reflection or a group study setting,
this resource features a comealongside approach to working through
external and internal triggers that
fuel your struggle with anger.
Mirroring the 31-chapter structure of
Triggers, this study guide will
provide you with: - Rich passages of
Scripture to meditate on and tuck
into your heart for strength. Expanded thoughts on each trigger for
further teaching and encouragement. Questions to spark personal
reflection and to help move you
toward action. - Plenty of room to
write out your thoughts and work
through the chapter questions. parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

Additional space for doodling,
writing out prayers or action plans,
and more! If you're seeking real
transformation in your parenting and
you're willing to do the work to get
there - this study guide will equip,
empower, and encourage you along the
way!
Wise Words for Moms Ginger Hubbard
2001-03 81/2 / 11, 6 page chart
designed to help parents identify
heart issues from behavior.
Homegrown - Bible Study Book:
Cultivating Kids in the Fruit of the
Spirit Josh Straub 2019-04-15
Discover the fruit of the Spirit in
the context of your parenting, learn
how to cultivate growth in your
children, and explore practical ways
to live out the fruit of the Spirit
together.
The Power of a Praying® Parent Prayer
and Study Guide Stormie Omartian
2014-02-01 Stormie Omartian's
bestselling The Power of a Praying®
series (more than 23 million copies
sold) is rereleased with fresh new
covers and new material to reach a
still-growing market of readers eager
to discover the power of prayer for
their lives. Parents can discover and
apply Stormie's life-changing and
family-building truths about prayer
with this easy-to-use study guide to
praying for their children.
Corresponding with the chapters in
Stormie's bestselling book The Power
of a Praying® Parent, this study
guide addresses a variety of
important topics, including how to
pray for God's plan for each child
the growth of your children's faith
strong, healthy family relationships
The Power of a Praying® Parent Prayer
and Study Guide will help you pray
for your children powerfully and
effectively. This guide will also
appeal to relatives, friends, and
anyone concerned about the hearts and
minds of the kids they love.
A Treatise on Parents and Children
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George Bernard Shaw 2004-09 Purchase
one of 1st World Library's Classic
Books and help support our free
internet library of downloadable
eBooks. 1st World Library-Literary
Society is a non-profit educational
organization. Visit us online at
www.1stWorldLibrary.ORG - - Childhood
is a stage in the process of that
continual remanufacture of the Life
Stuff by which the human race is
perpetuated. The Life Force either
will not or cannot achieve
immortality except in very low
organisms: indeed it is by no means
ascertained that even the amoeba is
immortal. Human beings visibly wear
out, though they last longer than
their friends the dogs. Turtles,
parrots, and elephants are believed
to be capable of outliving the memory
of the oldest human inhabitant. But
the fact that new ones are born
conclusively proves that they are not
immortal. Do away with death and you
do away with the need for birth: in
fact if you went on breeding, you
would finally have to kill old people
to make room for young ones
Parenting in Christ Christina Dronen
2017-01-16 First in a series,
followed by "Parenting in Christ:
Lessons from the Parables" http:
//a.co/bq7CgkP.. This book narrows in
on the character and teaching of
Jesus, this guide encourages parents
and care-givers, helping silence
their inner critics, and calming
their parenting anxieties. This
discussion guide does not emphasize
rules and formulas, but resting in
the way of Christ. It challenges
parents to grow in the character and
heart of Jesus, and to disciple their
children in the same way. Divided
into short lessons to fit a busy
parent's schedule, this guide can be
used in group discussion or as a
devotional. Topics include humility,
gratitude, authority, obedience,
integrity, mission, repentance,
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

gentleness, righteousness, and
parenting in the Spirit. Most of the
Bible passages are already printed
within the text for the convenience
of the reader.
The Intentional Bookshelf Samantha
Munoz 2016-11-26 You are a parent and
with that title comes both endless
joy and incredible responsibility.
You have the opportunity to mold and
shape your child in any way
imaginable, and that fact alone is
scary and overwhelming. Stop thinking
you have to do it all by yourself! In
The Intentional Bookshelf author,
blogger, and bibliophile-mama,
Samantha Munoz shares how her
daughter's carefully curated
bookshelf has saved her sanity as a
parent and can save yours, too.
Through actionable tips, thoughtful
personal stories, and tongue in cheek
humor, Sam teaches you: The value of
literature for parents and children
How to plan and build your child's
library The types of books to choose
from How to organize your shelves
Unique activities to go outside the
book and more! The choice is yours;
either struggle through parenting
with no backup or learn to craft a
library of resources that is a
reflection of your child and your
family. (Hint, if the second option
sounds amazing this book is for
you!)"
Proverbs for Parenting Barbara Decker
1991-01-01
Discovering the Miracle of the
Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the
Bible Richard Booker 2009-11-01 Yes
you can understand the Bible!
Discovering the Miracle of the
Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the
Bible takes the mystery and confusion
out of the Bible and makes God's Word
come alive with new insights and a
fresh excitement that will have you
searching for more. Dr. Richard
Booker unveils the mysteries and
secrets of the Bible by explaining
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its master theme, and then reveals a
simple plan so you can discover God's
personal revelation for yourself.
The Gospel-Centered Parent Deborah
Harrell 2015-06-30 Our children are
precious to us, so naturally we want
to protect them and guarantee their
safety and happiness. We want to get
it right, so our children will be all
right. But we live in a broken world
where things don’t always (or ever?)
go as planned. Children make
mistakes, and, if they are honest,
parents know they make mistakes too.
So it’s easy for parents to live in
fear, regret, confusion, and
sometimes hopelessness about
parenting and the children they love.
Is there a better way? Can you learn
to live by faith, to trust the God
who made you and your children with
their past, present, and future? How
can parents live by faith as they
parent their children? These are
questions that are best answered in
community. This ten-session small
group resource will help parents
apply the gospel of Jesus Christ to
their families. Each lesson looks at
parenting through the lens of God’s
grace for sinners (parents and
children) and gives parents a gospel
center to their parenting. Parents
will learn how to live out the
biblical principles of faith,
repentance, and faithfulness to their
calling as parents with their
children. Each lesson is selfcontained, featuring clear teaching
from Scripture, and requires no extra
work outside of the group setting.
The self-explanatory Leader’s Guide
at the back of the book helps small
group leaders with discussion
questions and background material
that clearly explain and apply the
gospel truths from each lesson.
Don't Make Me Count to Three Study
Guide Ginger Hubbard 2012-06-08 Dive
deeper into God’s Word with this sixweek study guide designed to
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

strengthen understanding of heartoriented discipline from a biblical
perspective. Reflection on Scripture
offers us encouragement and breaks
the crippling strongholds of our
self-dependent way of parenting. As
Ginger introduces each lesson she
guides moms in the practical
application of Christ-centered
parenting and reminds us that our
efforts are only brought to fruition
by God’s grace. The lessons taken
from Don’t Make Me Count to Three are
a guide for group Bible study,
practical application of Scripture
for parenting, heart-probing
questions for personal growth, and
focused memorization.
Parenting from the Scriptures and
Scriptures for the Parents Mark Lovis
2017-01-26 Teach children how they
should live, and they will remember
it all their life. (Proverbs 22:6,
NLT) Most children will grow up and
leave home with very little knowledge
of where to find the answers to their
questions. As a result, the family is
likely to experience many years of
struggle and frustration. This book
will equip parents, pastors,
counselors, teachers, Christian
groups, church groups, and, most of
all, children with the information
they need to learn Bible principles.
The Topical Guide will enable them to
use the Bible as a tool to find
Scriptures that will help them with
guidance for specific problems and
questions children may have. Part 1
is a Topical Guide divided into 101
categories listed from A-Z. Below are
a few topics covered in this section:
Afraid Angry Attitude Being Yourself
Bullying Cheating Complaining
Disrespect Do Unto Others Friends
Gossip Greedy Hate Jealousy Lazy
Learning Lying Meanness Pay Back
Prayer Rewards Self-Control Sorry
Stealing Stubborn Talks Too Much
Temptation Wisdom and Understanding
Worry There are also eight bonus
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sections in Part 2. God's wisdom is
in the Bible, and this book shows you
specifically where to find it for
each of the 109 categories. This book
gives parents the information they
need to learn God's wisdom, so they
can teach their family how to be the
individuals God wants them to be. If
a family is to experience a good life
with minimal struggles, they must
first acquire the right attitude;
second, they must learn how to learn;
and third, they must learn God's
wisdom and understanding to guide
them in making the right choices. All
Scripture is given by God. And all
Scripture is useful for teaching and
showing people what is wrong in their
lives. It is useful for correcting
faults and teaching the right way to
live. (ERV)2 Timothy 3:16 Click the
links below to purchase!
Learning to Read Faith SheptoskiForbush 2017-03-15 Learning to Read:
New Testament Stories is designed for
children, homeschoolers, or ESL
learners who will improve their
reading skills with new vocabulary
words. They will also enjoy reading
this book, either as bedtime stories
or just for fun. The companion
activity book, Learning to Read: New
Testament Stories Study Guide,
provides useful practice activities
and exercises for each story.
Together they will enhance your
reading development experience. About
the AuthorFaith Sheptoski-Forbush is
a veteran school teacher, reading
specialist, and blog writer with a
master's degree in reading. Faith,
together with her family, enjoys
wholesome entertainment, travel and
outdoor recreation.For free
educational resources follow us on
Facebook and Twitter, or visit us at
ChristiansForever.com. ISBN:
978-0-9985228-0-7 (print)
Proverbs for parenting : a topical
guide for child raising from the Book
of Proverbs Barbara Decker 1991 A
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

topical listing of proverbs from the
Bible - New International Version.
The Love Dare for Parents Bible Study
Stephen Kendrick 2013-07 This Bible
study will help parents learn how God
has wired each of their children so
that they can tailor the way they
discipline, show affection, and teach
life lessons to each one.
Generation NeXt Parenting Tricia
Goyer 2010-06-23 Get Real, Become
Focused, Begin Thriving! You’re a
generation of parents aspiring to
excellence in every way, but you’re
also just plain tired. You don’t need
another parenting book promising
perfection or another formula
guaranteeing great kids; you need
practical advice that shows how to
deal with your and your children’s
hearts. If you’re worn out from
trying to do too much while giving
your child every opportunity under
the sun, if you’re striving to excel
in every way but suffering from a
lack of focus, this book is your
solution. It will help you understand
how your specific tendencies are
common to your generation as a whole.
You’ll embrace the positive qualities
that enable you to parent for God’s
glory. Lay a firm foundation and
thrive as you raise up the next
generation! Wanna Do It Right Without
the Expert Advice? Looking for
practical, doable tips and guidance
for raising today’s kids? Want to
help them love God and be all that
they can be (even if they don’t join
the Army)? If 70s and 80s bands (Run
DMC), fashion (hot pink anything),
and technology (music on cassette)
bring back vivid youthful memories,
Generation NeXt Parenting is the
resource for you. Like secrets
exchanged at recess with a trusted
friend, this book offers helpful
hints for raising your children
during this exact time in history.
Extensive research, input from
hundreds of Gen X moms and dads, and
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a variety of Scripture references
will help you navigate even the
toughest parenting dilemmas. “Chockfull of useful quotes from experts
and everyday parents, this is a
grace-infused handbook for Gen Xers
navigating the parenting journey.” Mary E. DeMuth, Author of Building
the Christian Family You Never Had
“As a young father, I not only relate
to Tricia’s message, but I’m very
encouraged that there is a fantastic
parenting resource for our
generation.” -Jordan Rubin, Founder
of Garden of Life and author of The
Great Physician’s RX for Health and
Wellness This book is designed like a
magazine (not because you miss
reading Seventeen, but because no
parent has time to read a book cover
to cover) and includes: • Quotes from
fellow Gen X parents • Stats •
Quizzes • Sidebars • Song lyrics •
Study questions
The Gospel-Centered Parent Rose Marie
Miller 2015-06-30 You've tried
behavior modification, discipline
strategies, and supposedly biblical
methods. What's your next parenting
move? Featuring ten self-contained
lessons with discussion questions,
articles, practical exercises, and
comprehensive leader's notes in the
back, The Gospel-Centered Parent
helps you join with other stressedout parents to make faith in Jesus
and hope in the gospel the IRE of
your parenting. Book jacket.
The Complete Book of Christian
Parenting and Child Care Martha Sears
1997-09-15 This total child care book
offers Christian- centered, medically
authoritative advice on every aspect
of parenting, from choosing an
obstetrician to disciplining
teenagers. As parents of eight
children, William and Martha Sears
draw on thirty years of practical and
professional experience, resulting in
a valuable reference book no family
should be without.
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

The Disciple-Making Parent Chap
Bettis 2016-04-26 "Chock full of
biblical wisdom - you'll find
yourself underlining line after line,
page after page. -- Marty Machowski,
Author, Long Story Short and The
Gospel Story Bible. Your children
will either live forever with Jesus
or apart from him. Too many growing
up in Christian homes will not follow
Christ as adults. Do you have a
strategy for parenting in today's
hostile culture? The Disciple-Making
Parent will give you confidence in
your journey. In the Disciple-Making
Parent you will learn: The North Star
to Guide Your Parenting The Process
Second-Generation Christians Go
Through The Reasons Young People Walk
Away from the Faith Nine Powerful
Influences Found in Wise Families How
Your Example Can Commend the Gospel
What Your Children are Watching at
Home How to Explain Hypocrisy to Them
Why the Heart is the Most Important
Part of Them (and How to Stay
Connected How Discipline Prepares
Them for the Gospel How To Clearly
Explain the Gospel to Little Children
How to Nourish Them with the Word of
God Different Ways to Have Family
Devotions (and When to Stop) How to
Cast a Vision of the World How to
Pray for Your Children (and for
Yourself) The Doubts Your Children
Will Experience and What You Can Do
How to Deal with the Electronics and
Media Tsunami And Much More So
comprehensive that I could remove all
the parenting books I have and place
only The Disciple-Making Parent on
the shelf! - Jackie Kendall,
President, Power to Grow, Author,
Lady in Waiting.
Heritage Parenting R. Thomas Schwind
2015-02-14 Parenting looked at
through the lens of Scripture and
Christian faith. Christian parents
want to raise children that love God
and learn to appreciate and navigate
life through the timeless truths of
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faith. The book contains end of
chapter reflection/ discussion
questions, a small group guide,
topical scripture lists and other
resources in the appendix. This book
looks at four particular areas of
parenting by Christians. First is the
undeniable truth that young people
leaving the family environment
predominately wrestle with faith. It
looks at why young people are not
confident in the faith of their
family and cites significant research
to talk about that and how parents
can counteract these causes of
questioning faith. The second area
looks at how Jesus trained the
disciples to be world changers and
ways in which parents can use the
same common sense approach that Jesus
did. Third, the book examines child
development of intelligence,
personality and morality. It presents
how children grow and why their
understanding of life is so different
than adults. With this information,
parents can communicate with their
child and reach a whole new level of
empathy and understanding. Fourth,
The book presents a paradigm for
examining your own family amid 7
facets (Pillars) of Christian family.
The book does not tell you how you
should practice your faith or your
family but instead examines
scriptural principles to help you
understand your family and to
intentionally raise Godly children.
There is much opportunity for
reflection and the spiritual depth of
the content make this more than a
book; it is a spiritual pilgrimage.
The One Year Praying through the
Bible for Your Kids Nancy Guthrie
2016-10-15 Daily encouragement for
parents who realize the things they
want most for their kids are things
only God can do . . . so they pray.
As parents we want to protect our
children; we want them to move
forward in life; most importantly, we
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

want them to take hold of and grow in
Christ. And while the advice offered
by parenting experts can be helpful,
at some point we realize there are no
simplistic formulas or sure-fire
methods. We need wisdom from God’s
Word for this all-important task. In
The One Year Praying through the
Bible for Your Kids, trusted author
Nancy Guthrie weaves together wisdom
and insight from each day’s reading
in The One Year Bible, providing
encouragement through the triumphs
and turbulence of parenting. Day by
day you’ll find your dreams and
desires for your children are
becoming shaped more by Scripture
than by the culture around you. Worry
less, pray more, and help yourself to
a daily dose of perspective, hope,
and grace as you parent.
The Love Dare for Parents Stephen
Kendrick 2013 Presents a forty-day
devotional of "dares" for parents,
challenging one or both parents to
understand, practice, and communicate
Christ-like love to their children.
Effective Parenting in a Defective
World Chip Ingram 2007-09 A parent's
greatest desire is to raise a child
who can face anything with wisdom and
confidence. But in a world of overextended schedules, amoral messages,
and incessant peer-pressure, how can
you raise a confident child that
follows God's will, not the world's?
Chip Ingram's practical tips for
modeling right living, building
strong bonds, and disciplining
effectively will help parents
bringing up Christ-centered kids who
feel secure and significant no matter
what comes their way. The book
features practical, age-appropriate
parenting tips, charts/diagrams, and
action steps.
Parenting First Aid Marty Machowski
2020-04-20 As a companion small group
resource to Parenting First Aid by
Marty Machowski, this study guide
reminds parents they aren't alone in
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their struggles, providing an
opportunity to talk about their
challenges and pray for and encourage
other parents. Each of the ten
chapters of Parenting First Aid Study
Guide contain book excerpts,
Scriptures for encouragement, and
questions to help stimulate
discussion and application exercises.
Machowski reminds men and women to
rest in God's sovereign ability to
reach and rescue their children.
Unlike many other Christian parenting
books, this resource helps moms and
dads find comfort and hope in Christ
rather than relying on techniques or
to-do lists that fail to deliver what
they seem to promise. So many moms
and dads hide their child-rearing
struggles, but by sharing together
and praying for one another in a
small group setting, parents can find
encouragement, support, and community
as they learn to trust God together
in the midst of hardship. Raising
kids isn't getting any easier,
especially with the introduction of
insta-porn on electronic devices, the
ease of access to drugs, and the
ever-increasing blurring of
sexuality. This study guide is for
weary mothers, fathers, and guardians
who are overwhelmed with their
children's choices and the culture
that wars against their souls. For
moms and dads with small struggles or
weighty parenting trials—such as
children involved with drugs, sexual
sin, and teenage rebellion—this small
group guide offers a place to begin
conversations with other parents;
seek community, Scripture, and
prayer; and remember they aren't
alone.
Accelerate Richard Ross 2015-08-15 As
a parent, you stand at a crossroads.
If you repeat the parenting
approaches of the past, your children
may well become 20-somethings similar
to those today--living in a never,
never land between the teenage years
parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

and adulthood. Or you can seek the
wisdom of the Holy Spirit and link
arms with church leaders and other
significant adults to begin to parent
in fresh new ways. Those fresh
approaches are the focus of this
book. Soon you may see your own high
school graduates well on their way to
adulthood, deeply in love with
Christ, and wanting nothing more than
His glory. Accelerate, written by
Richard Ross, is a book designed to
help parents challenge and parent
their students in fresh new ways.
Those fresh approaches are the focus
of this book. Soon you may see your
own high school graduates well on
their way to adulthood, deeply in
love with Christ, and wanting nothing
more than His glory. As a parent, you
stand at a crossroads. If you repeat
the parenting approaches of the past,
your children may well become 20somethings similar to those today-living in a never, never land between
the teenage years and adulthood. Or
you can seek the wisdom of the Holy
Spirit and think new thoughts. You
can link arms with church leaders and
other significant adults and begin to
parent in fresh new ways. Videos for
use with group study, from
ministrygrid.com: "A Generation of
20-Somethings Who Fail to Launch"
"Partnering with Parents to Provide
Rites of Passage into Adulthood"
"Teaching Teenagers What Adults Know"
"Teaching Teenagers about Biblical
Marriage" "Spiritual Transformation
at Home" Author: Richard Ross, Ph.D.,
has been in constant ministry with
teenagers since age 19. He is a
professor of youth ministry at
Southwestern Seminary in Forth Worth
and has written or complied 23 books
related to youth ministry, teenagers,
and families. He served as a student
minister for three decades and
coordinated the training of a
denomination's youth ministers, and
he also cofounded the purity movement
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known as True Love Waits.
Bible Study Guide Rev J. a. Jefferson
2009-01-16 THE RECRUIT: - Life
Lessons - is a refreshing down-toearth book that promotes Personal
Growth and develops Leadership
Skills. Many times, we find ourselves
saying, "I wish I had learned that
lesson, received that information or
understood that concept earlier in
life". The author, Brian L. Pauling,
CPA, shares some of his personal
experiences, Life Lessons, so you do
not have that regret. He writes these
experiences in a manner that
captivates and persuades people of
all ages to become a Recruit of Life
Lessons. Lessons that you apply to a
function at work, OR to finances at
home, OR to your children are great.
However, LIFE LESSONS, those that you
can apply to every aspect of your
life, mean so much more.
Parenting with Scripture Kara Durbin
2012-04-01 Parenting with Scripture
is an easy to use topical resource
that parents with young children can

parenting-with-scripture-a-topical-guide-for-teachable-moments-kara-g-durbin

use when teachable moments arise.
This effective guide helps teach
young children how to think and apply
God's Word in their daily lives. Kara
Durbin's revised book helps parents
capture those teachable moments and
use Scripture to shape their
children's behavior. The 101
alphabetically sorted topics address
behavior, attitude, emotions, and
actions. Examples include
Forgiveness, Humility, Anger and
Procrastination. Each topic includes
scripture passages, discussion
questions, action items, and
parenting tips. Questions and tips
are written so older children can
teach younger children. This new
edition of Parenting with Scripture
includes detailed help for parents to
quickly identify teachable moments,
and what to do when they appear.
Setting Their Hope in God Andrew Case
2010-03-20 A practical prayer-book
designed to help parents intercede
for their children consistently and
biblically.
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